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Circular No.28-20      Date :  06.03.2020. 

 

(For circulation among members of the governing council of AIBPARC, 

State Secretaries, Special Invitees and Advisors.) 

Dear Comrades, 

 Sub: Letters of CBPRO To Chairman IBA & Convenor, UFBU on 02.03.2020 

 We reproduce here under the text of a letter received from convenor, CBPRO on above 

subject which is self explanatory.  

 

With Best Wishes , 

 
( Suprita Sarkar ) 

General Secretary  

 

Quote: 

 

CBPRO Letter to Chairman IBA and UFBU Leaders and Others on 
02.03.2020 
 

x 
Dear Comrades 
 
In the captioned letters it was inadvertently typed as Pre November 2000 instead of 
Pre November 2002 Retirees. Please read the same as Pre November 2002 
Retirees . 
 
The mistake is deeply regretted . 
 
Regards,  
K V Acharya,  
Joint Convenor, CBPRO.  
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